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Raszka Shelley

From: T Mueller <treeonly@q.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:26 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Oregon is not just for people

 Oregon House Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee  
 
Dear Legislators, 
 
I am concerned about a series of anti-animal bills that I hear are coming down the pike: Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 
3188 and 3514 . If it wasn't so awful, it might be funny that a state so rich in flora and fauna is considering the 
claims of hunters and ranchers above that of our natural inhabitants--that which makes Oregon unlike any other 
state. The way we treat our wildlife and our forests and our ecosystems defines us and determines our 
sustainability. In a world so full of human made disasters, we need a place apart. Please keep Oregon the rich 
and vibrant natural place it is. Vote down these bills that speak only to a few, and legislate for the many. 
 
Thanks for caring. 
 
Teresa Mueller 
2059 Friendly  
Eugene, OR 97405 
 
 
 


